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18th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In these exceptional weather conditions, we have made a number of adjustments to try to 
ensure students' and staff comfort whilst avoiding any disruption to learning.  Thank you to the vast 
majority of parents for your support with this. 
 
A letter was sent home on Friday clearly outlining arrangements and uniform/clothing requirements for 
today and Tuesday which attempted to make helpful and appropriate adjustments. 
 
This letter stated:- 
 
'students may wear their school Lealands PE T-Shirt and Shorts (with trainers) on these days 
in school (no other shorts or T-Shirts will be permitted).' 
 
This clearly stated that no other shorts or T-shirts would be permitted.  It is disappointing that staff are 
having to deal with a number of students who have come in non-Lealands PE shorts and non-
Lealands PE T-shirts today.  In addition, some students have come in long PE trousers which are not 
acceptable as they do not achieve the aim of being cooler than the school trousers/skirts.  If 
students do not have Lealands PE shorts, they can wear their school uniform trousers/skirt.  At this 
time, and until the end of term, no tie or blazer is required. 
 
Please can I request that all parents read and follow the information provided in letters home to avoid 
unnecessary difficulties in school. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Burridge 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


